
 

    
       

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

    
    

       
 

     
     

  
  

 
      

 
        

     
    

 
 

    
      

          
  

 
  

 
 

 
 

SCHOOLEY 
MITCHELL 

To whom it may concern: 

I would like to take this opportunity to write a letter of recommendation on behalf of The Law Firm for 
Non-Profits. Founded in 1986, The Law Firm for Non-Profits provides superior legal and business 
guidance to non-profit organizations throughout the United States and around the world. 

The Law Firm for Non-Profits works exclusively with non-profits and donors, offering decades of in-
depth, focused legal knowledge. It provides a full range of legal services and can handle everything from 
entity formation to complex business transactions, corporate governance, IRS and Attorney General 
audits, and strategic growth. 

The team at The Law Firm for Non-Profits is what truly makes all the difference. Each one is genuinely 
passionate about supporting, advocating for, and partnering with non-profits and the people behind 
them. Not only do they have extensive training and experience, but they are also warm, friendly, and 
approachable, going above and beyond to help clients understand complex legal terms, while conveying 
clear, effective language. 

Whether you are in the initial planning stages or have a well-established non-profit, I highly recommend 
The Law Firm for Non-Profits to help you take the important next steps toward success. The talented 
team of attorneys won't just help you handle your legal issues, they’ll help support your vision every 
step of the way. 

Sincerely, 

Mitch McCoy 
Strategic-Partner 
Schooley Mitchell 

546 Owen Rd., Santa Barbara, California 93108 http://www.schooleymitchell.com/mmccoy 
Main 805-265-4755 Email  mitch.mccoy@schooleymitchell.com 
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